
  

 

 

 

Who's ready to golf?  
We are opening for 4 days, 

Thursday, March 28th to Sunday, March 31st 

Dear Members & Friends, 

 

We are happy to announce that we are opening the golf club this week for 

4 days, Thursday, March 28th to Sunday, March 31st.  The weather after 

Sunday then gets colder, so we will close Monday to Wednesday next week, 

and then reopen for the season again either on Thurs. April 4th or Friday, April 

5th (need to see what the weather will do into next week before we make the 

final call).  Tee times/tee sheets to book into late next week and the weekend 

following will be open on Monday, April 1st.   

 

But for now, we will be open this Thursday to Sunday.  Tee times can be made 

online via our website (Book A Tee Time, Members Enter Here).  Members will 

have first right to book tee times from now up to noon tomorrow.  And then as 

of noon on Tuesday we will open the tee sheets for public to also book.  Tee 

times will also be available to book by phone but only starting Wednesday, 

March 27th between 10:30am and 4pm. 

 



We will be prepayment for public golfers, and members will be able to book 

themselves and guests playing with them without prepayment, provided they 

have logged in to book their tee time, under their membership account (the 

system will recognize that you are a member and not force the prepayment).  If 

you have not joined the golf club as of yet, then please book in as a public 

golfer and prepay for your golf rounds.  Power carts can be rented and paid for 

directly at the golf club on arrival if needed.  We will be strictly "Cart Path 

Only" for these 4 days. 

 

Our opening walking green fee rates will be: 

 

Thursday - Open until 1:20pm, $55+hst.  Twilight 1:30pm to 2:30pm, $45+hst, 

Dbl Twilight - 9 holes only, $35+hst 

 

Fri/Wknd/Hldy - Open to 1:20pm, $65.00+hst   Twilight 1:30pm to 2:30pm, 

$50+hst,  Dbl Twilight - 9 holes only, $35+hst 

 

Associate Members would be 20% off these rates. 

 

For new members who have just joined the club in the last few days, a 

warm welcome to our 2024 golf season, and to the Millcroft 

Membership!  We are happy to have you on board with us!  An email was 

sent out this past Friday with some info. on the upcoming season.  You can find 

this email under the Membership Menu/Membership News.  The link is 

here:  https://www.millcroftgolfclub.com/membership-news/ 

 

The Dining Room is offering "Takeout Fish & Chips" on Good Friday, 

March 29th.  Orders can be emailed to Lauren at:  lauren@millcroftcatering.ca 

and pick up times will vary between 4:30pm-6:30pm.  The link to their flyer is on 

our website at this link:  https://www.millcroftgolfclub.com/the-dining-room/ 

 

We wish everyone a wonderful upcoming holiday weekend!  If you'll be at the 

club this week, we look forward to seeing you, both members & public 

customers, and meeting any of our new members.  If we don't see you this 

week, enjoy your holiday weekend and we'll see you soon! 

 

Thanks everyone,  

https://www.millcroftgolfclub.com/membership-news/
https://www.millcroftgolfclub.com/the-dining-room/


 

Happy 2024 Golf Season! 

 

The Management & Staff of Millcroft Golf Club 

 

  

 


